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28th October, 2021 

NOTICE 
 
 
In continuation of our earlier Notice dated 27th October, 2021 regarding one time 
opportunity to update of marks in the qualifying degree/exam by JNUEE candidates, 
during October 28 & 29, 2021 this is to inform that the same has been postponed due 
to some technical/administrative reasons.  
 
Kindly visit our JNU website regularly for more information in this regard which shall be 
notified shortly.   
 
  
 
 

(M.K. Manuj) 
Deputy Registrar (Admissions) 

 

 


